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Dear Parents/carers
 
You have most probably just heard the latest announcement from the UK Government. This means we are now closed until at least until after February half term (w/b 22nd February).

For us as a school, this does not affect our operational plans which are already in place, and following our virtual INSET with all staff today, I know your children will receive the best remote learning that they can. You will see a larger number of recorded/live lessons and inputs as well as continued social meets in groups or classes.

However, if parents who have received a Critical worker childcare place now wish to withdraw their children as they are now able to work/stay at home please email us ASAP on;

emergency@longmeadow.milton-keynes.sch.uk

You would have heard in the announcement just how dangerous this new variant is, reducing the number of contacts your children and our staff have is now vital. If you are at home, your children should also be home with you.

As per my recent communications, most children will now need to stay at home and access their online learning through Google Classroom. EYFS parents should now have received their logins and should use these from tomorrow. Today I have dealt with a large number of queries with password resets and login reminders. Over the coming weeks, if you have any questions or queries at all, please, please, please use the following address;

Googleclassroomissues@longmeadow.milton-keynes.sch.uk

The expectation is that all children access and complete the learning provided, and parents will be contacted if children are not logging in and completing learning. Not only will your child not accessing learning hinder them educationally, they will miss the social element that the Meets will provide. Tomorrow I will also be looking to distribute loan devices to those parents who requested them. These parents will be contacted directly. 

We are a community, we will continue to be a community. We all dealt with this once and we will deal with this again. We will, as before, come together to provide the best love, care support and education that we can for every single child, every single day. We will endeavour to keep our communications regular, open and honest, as previous feedback states this is what you wanted. We will always do our best for you and your families.

As ever, your continued support and our partnership is vital to overcome this next stumbling block in the life of LMS.

Yours sincerely
Philip Gray
#proud Headteacher 
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